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HOLMES COUNTY HOSPITAL AWARDED ACCREDITATION FROM THE JOINT 
COMMISSION 
  
For more information contact Patrice Guilfoyle at (601) 815-3940 or pguilfoyle@umc.edu. 
 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – Holmes County Hospital has earned accreditation from The Joint 
Commission by demonstrating compliance with the organization’s national standards for 
health-care quality and safety in hospitals. 
 
HCHC underwent a rigorous unannounced on-site survey in March. A team of Joint 
Commission expert surveyors evaluated the hospital for compliance with standards of 
care specific to the needs of patients, including infection prevention and control, 
leadership and medication management. 
 
“Accreditation demonstrates commitment of our staff to continuous improvement to 
deliver safe, high-quality care to the citizens of Holmes County and surrounding areas,” 
said Phillip Grady, HCHC administrator.  
 
Founded in 1951, The Joint Commission seeks to continuously improve health care for 
the public, in collaboration with other stakeholders, by evaluating health-care 
organizations and inspiring them to excel in providing safe and effective care of the 
highest quality and value. The Joint Commission, an independent, not-for-profit 
organization, evaluates and accredits more than 18,000 health-care organizations and 
programs in the United States.  
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be 
removed from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to:  
LAGriffin@umc.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only 
academic medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical 
programs of the Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science 
schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate 
studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their 
clinical training. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-
care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to provide 
the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. A major goal of the Medical 
Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health 
disparities.  For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 601-984-1100 
or visit us on the Web at http://www.umc.edu/ 
 


